THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:
Nannette Johnston
DATE:
May 21, 2009
SUBJECT:
Approval of Renaming Personnel Department
ISSUE

The use of the term “personnel” in the Department of Personnel Services is outdated and insufficient to describe the services performed.
FACTS

Most corporate and school agencies now refer to Human Resources as a broader, more inclusive term for all of the areas involving employees. Departmental employees as a whole support the name change.
RECOMMENDATION

Approve renaming the Department of Personnel Services as the Department for Human Resources.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move that the Hardin County Board of Education rename the Department of Personnel Services as the Department for Human Resources.
